
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to participate in your ownerless property transfer scheme consultation. 
 
The Scottish Road Works Commissioner employs 5 staff and receives grant-in-aid of approximately 
£410,000 per annum. 
 
We have reviewed the contents of the consultation and, upon reflection, can advise that we have no 
comments to make. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jason Halliday 
Policy and Quality Manager 
Office of the Scottish Road Works Commissioner  
E Spur Saughton House  
Broomhouse Drive  
Edinburgh  
EH11 3XD 
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